
 

Meet Evie Rajkovich  
 
Ms. Evie officially began her new position in Noecker School’s Main Office on 
March 13th; we know you will find her smart, personable, and a highly organized 
support to you. She is calm, a team player, and takes initiative. Ms. Evie’s greatest 
concern is getting to know the staff, students, and parents! Already Mrs. Evie is 
becoming acquainted with the Noecker School community, our students, and our 
routines. Mrs. Evie enjoys interacting with our students each day.  
 
Ms. Evie lives in Fairfield with her son. She loves fishing and sunshine. Most 
recently, Ms. Evie worked as an Administrative Assistant in Mendham Borough. In 
addition to being the Board Office Administrative Assistant: she assisted the main 
office with attendance, daily functioning, student arrival, student dismissal, 
interacting with families, and helping out wherever needed no matter what the task. She brings a wealth of 
experience with her! 
 
Ms. Evie’s former colleagues and supervisors note just how fantastic, skilled, and calming she is with students 
and parents. She quickly and easily develops a positive rapport with others and is cheerful and welcoming. 
Confidential, wonderful, and loyal were also adjectives used by each recommender! We feel very blessed that 
Ms. Evie has chosen Noecker School for her new home away from home! 
 

Meet Ron Barbella 
 
We welcome our new School Safety Officer, Ron Barbella, to Noecker School officially 
on May 10th!  
 
We know Mr. B will be a great addition to our school family, and he is VERY excited to 
be joining us! You’ll know him right away by his Noecker School Security “uniform!” 
 
Mr. B is relocating back to Livingston with his three children and is actively involved in 
coaching football at Livingston High School. He has recently retired after 30+ years in 
the Livingston Police Department, most recently as a Patrol Sergeant. During his tenure 

in Livingston, Mr. B taught DARE, patrolled the schools, assisted in safety and security drills, and developed 
relationships with administration and staff. His enthusiasm for our school is contagious; he is already 
reflecting on procedures and strategies for improving the safety and security of our building.  
 
What do former colleagues of Mr. B have to say about our new School Safety Officer? ​His former Captain 
immediately noted “you couldn’t get a better guy!” Mr. B is a “solid guy, very dependable, great employee” and 
100% dedicated to his job. “Kids will love him!” was a common refrain. He is truly a nice guy and a good fit for 
an elementary school. Mr. B has is very reliable, smart, and uses his head. Mr. B  loves working with children 
and kids love him. “He’s a great fit!” was the consensus. We are sure we will agree! 


